Adjunct Faculty Committee Meeting
Tuesday, April 08, 2014 – 1:30 pm

Present: 
Bernard Addenbrooke, Heather Steel, Beth Clifton, Sheri Sanchez, Brandis Senecal

Absent: 
Dale Griffith, Heather McCoy

Guests: 
Rick Mackey 

Assessment

1. Currently, most courses are assessed by full-time faculty; however, there is a small percentage or courses that are not assessed. Most of these courses are taught by adjunct faculty. The assessment committee is recommending that adjunct faculty assess courses that are not offered by full-time faculty. At a minimum, courses will be assessed following their initial offering and then on a five-year rotation. 

2. The committee supports the recommendation with the caveat that departments communicate the need to the adjunct faculty and provide guidance and mentoring concerning the completion of the assessment process.

3. The committee also recommends that workshops be scheduled to provide adjunct faculty with the knowledge and the tools needed to complete the process successfully. Rick Mackey agreed to conduct the training. 

Adjunct Faculty Workshops
1. The committee reviewed the results of the workshop evaluation that was conducted during the fall semester. Comments were positive and several ideas were generated. Ideas for workshops are:
· Communication

· Classroom management

· FERPA

· Assessment
2. The committee concluded that during the fall 2014 in-service three workshops will be conducted, they are:
· Adjunct Faculty Welcome Meeting (Monday of in-service)
· Assessment 
· Classroom Management
Adjunct Faculty Evaluation Process

1. A sub-committee was formed to review and provide updates to the current adjunct faculty evaluation process. The sub-committee will meet on Monday, April 14. Results will be forwarded to the evaluation committee. 
